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Wayne P. DeAngelo 
(14

th
 Legislative District) 

 

In honor and recognition of your efforts in support of the men and women of 

the State Troopers Fraternal Association. Your dedicated work in improving 

the quality of life, providing safer working conditions, and raising awareness 

and appreciation for STFA members and all law enforcement through your 

steadfast support in the New Jersey Legislature are forever appreciated.  We 

especially recognize your sponsorship of A2604, A3976, and AJR153.   

The members of the STFA wish you continued success as a  

member of the New Jersey Legislature. 
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